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On Thursday 25 October 2018, the Friends of Bywell will be holding a ‘Monster Ball’ at school.  Year 3 & 4 childrens ball will take place from 3.15pm – 4.15pm.  Year 5 & 6 children’s ball will start at 4.30pm – 5.30pm.  Children should be collected promptly from both events by an adult as a matter of safeguarding.  Year 3 & 4 children will be supervised and able to change into their costumes in their own classrooms at 3.00pm (bring them to school in a named bag please).
Children can wear fancy dress and there will be prizes for the best dressed girl and boy at each event. No clown outfits.
The tickets will be £2.50 each, which includes a drink and packet of crisps.  All money raised will go into the Friends of Bywell account to fund the outdoor exercise equipment.
Please send the reply slip and money for the ticket in a sealed envelope, with your child’s name and class on, to their class teacher.  There is no restriction on numbers for this event, so tickets purchased will be given out in class.
To try to ensure a smooth exit after the Monster Ball the Year 3 & 4 children will leave by the following exits:
	3RP and Hazel 4       (Hazel 4 outside door)
	3SC and Willow 4      (Main entrance door)
	3JC and Oak 4         (Yr 3 fire exit door to the right of the main entrance)
The Year 5 & 6 children will enter school by the boot room door, which is located by the Year 3 Birch entrance and leave by the following exits:
	Hazel 5 and Hazel 6          (Hazel door)
	Oak 5 and Oak 6              (Main entrance door)
	Willow 5 and Willow 6       (Yr 3 fire exit door to the right of the main entrance)
Please find attached to this letter a strip of raffle tickets for the Monster Ball. Tickets are £1 a strip, please put the money into a sealed envelope with your child’s name and class on and hand to the class teacher (cash only).  Anyone can buy the raffle tickets even if they can’t attend the Monster Ball.
[bookmark: _GoBack]1st Prize £25 Argos voucher, 2nd Prize £15 voucher, 3rd Prize 10 Argos voucher.  The prizes have been very kindly donated by a parent.
The Monster raffle will be drawn in school on Friday 26 October 2018.
Thank you for your continued support.
FRIENDS OF BYWELL
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